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GCSAA Environmental Profile Project – Water Use and Conservation 
Study 

Greg T. Lyman, Environmental Programs Director, Golf Course Superintendents 
Association of America (GCSAA), 1421 Research Park Drive, Lawrence, KS 66049-
3859 
The GCSAA is conducting a series of surveys over the next few years to determine the 
physical features found on golf courses; maintenance practices used by superintendents; 
and inputs associated with the management of golf courses. This information will better 
describe natural resource attributes, management inputs and current environmental 
stewardship practices on golf properties. As part of this project, the water use and 
conservation survey was conducted in October-November, 2006. The results of this study 
have been analyzed and a manuscript will be submitted to the Applied Turfgrass 
Research Journal. It is anticipated that the journal review process will be completed in 
late 2007. Results will be shared with the participants at the IA Technical Conference.  
 
See more of Turf/Landscape: Advances in Sports Turf Irrigation 
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